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January 30, 2013 
 
Doug Bradshaw 
Senior Project Manager Engineering 
City of Key West 
3140 Flagler Ave 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
Re: Atkins Agreement Extension Request 
 Resolution No. 08-061  
  
Mr. Bradshaw: 
 
The City of Key West (City) previously selected Atkins in February 2008 as an approved contractor to 
furnish general environmental services to the City.  Per Article 6.1 (A), the duration of the Agreement 
(Resolution No. 08-061) would be for three years from the date it was entered into, with an additional 
two-year extension option to be approved by Resolution of the City Commission. With the approval of 
the City Commission, Atkins was extended an additional 2 years through Resolution 11-051. Per Article 
6.1, Agreement Period, Atkins is requesting consideration from the City of Key West for another 
extension to continue providing services. 
 
For the past five years Atkins has appreciated the opportunity to be available to the City to provide 
professional services. Atkins would like to continue this relationship with the City and therefore is 
requesting the City consider approving an extension to Resolution 11-051.   
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this extension request.  If you have any questions or need 
additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at (305) 514-3387. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Adam R. Gelber 
Group Manager 
ATKINS  


